
Project Update: April 2018 
 
As the project is coming to the end in a few months we made promotional material. 
We decided that should be a bear silhouette with the Rufford logo. For the money 
that we had predicted, we had 20 t-shirts printed and 10 posters (B2 format). All 
members of our team got t-shirts, also a few celebrties who supported our project 
from the begining. Posters are set on Faculty of Biology, University of Belgrade, and 
local partner NGO “Udruzenje gradjanja Jadovnik” from Prijepolje. In the next few 
days we are going to make a small quiz on Facebook page “Udruzenje gradjanja 
Jadovnik” (https://www.facebook.com/jadovnik/), where we will present five t-shirts 
to people who answer correct on our question about bear Miloš. 
 
Here are a few photos to see how our promotional material looks like. 
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